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TIRANA MUNICIPALITY  

GENERAL DIRECTORATE OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
Protocol no. N-4649/3        Dated 11 April 2016  
 
To: Mrs. Erka Mato 

Directress  
General Directorate of Communication and Public Relations 
Tirana Municipality  

 
Mrs. Itena Ndroqi 
Directress   
Legal, Assets and Licensing General Directorate   
Tirana Municipality 

 
Subject matter: Response to Memo with Protocol no. N-4649/2, dated 24 March 2016 
 
Dear ladies,  
 
Memo with Protocol no. N-4649/2, dated 24 March 2016 was received by the Directorate of Public Works 
Investments requiring the reviewing of the Application with Protocol no. N-4649/1, dated 17 March 2016 
regarding the facility of "Construction of a playground for children." 
 
The works of this facility are being implemented by the works subcontractor JV "Startek" Ltd., "Riviera" Ltd., 
and "Kaleshi" Ltd., under the sub-contract with Protocol no. 2474/4, dated 08 February 2016, and is supervised 
by the supervisor "Infrakonsult" Ltd., under the supervision contract with Protocol no. 5047/12, dated 15 
March 2016. 
 
Thank you for cooperation. 
 

Director General 
 
 

Taulant Tusha 
  

 (Signature and stamp) 
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